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To whom it may concern, I am writing to provide testimony against the H2HC as it currently stands.
I do not believe it is in the interest of the community of Portland to allow access to camping in public
parks and golf courses. I strongly believe that supporting those experiencing homelessness is a
priority for the city of Portland, but it cannot come at the expense of health and wellness of the
community- not just those within the community who have access to housing, but absolutely to

those who do not have adequate access to housing. Focus should be driven to more sustainable
solutions, including mental and medical health care, anti-racism policies, and equal economic
opportunities. Thank you, Laura Sendelbach
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